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   Important Reminders: 

Math 

Next week in math, we 

will continue to work on 

telling time to the hour 

and half hour. We will 

also compare weights 

using non-standard 

units. 

 

Sight Words                 

Sight words last week were: 

have, one, ask, help, every, 

walk.              

Next week: look, very, their, 

saw, put, out.              

Add these words to your 

flashcards and practice daily! 

 

Religion 

Next week in Religion, we 

discuss the Eucharist 

(Chapter 18 in our Call to 

Faith Workbook). We will 

also discuss Mary and how 

we celebrate her in the 

Catholic Church throughout 

the month of May.  

 

Get your child’s weekly papers organized!  A few parents have asked how to know what 

handouts/workbook pages are needed for each class.  All items needed for any given class can be found 

by going onto the Teams calendar and clicking on the meeting (where you would go to join the meeting). 

Once you click on the meeting, it will show the meeting details.  Before your child joins the meeting, take a 

look at the bottom box in the meeting details. Here the teachers have listed what is needed for that 

specific class.   

Starting today, we have labeled the handouts being sent home each week.  At the top of each handout 

will be the day, date, class, and time the handout will be used. Remember, your child should always have 

some of the kindergarten lined writing paper printed and ready to go!  I hope this helps     ! 

Science/Social Studies 

In Social Studies, we will continue with our study of 

maps. We will map out a classroom and discuss 

how symbols are used on maps to give us 

information.                                                                 

In Science, we will continue with our study of 

force. We will discuss how we create force by 

pushing and pulling and how changing the 

amount of force that is used on an object affects 

how it moves.   

 

 

Reading and Writing 

Next week in Reading and Literacy, we will 

introduce our six new popcorn words and our two 

new letters of the week, “Vv” and “Zz.” We will 

practice spelling three letter words using our 

sounds and choosing words to accurately 

complete a sentence.                                               

In Writing, we will continue with subject/verb 

agreement and words in the past, present, and 

future. 
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